THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • May 10, 2013

Monday 5/13	Grade 6 Living Voices – Cultural Arts Performance 4 Field Cross Stitch
Tuesday 5/14	Grade 6 - Veteran's Visit 4 Classi – Henry Joseph Houses 4 Diehl Cross Stitch
Wednesday 5/15	Wacky Wednesday – Athlete Jersey Day 4 Diehl – Henry Joseph Houses
Thursday 5/16	4 Caputo – Henry Joseph Houses Grade 3 Cultural Arts 5 Wetzel & 5 O'Donnell – Immigration Celebration
Friday 5/17	4 Field – Henry Joseph Houses

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

COLD SPRING HARBOR SCHOOL DISTRICTp3,4,5		
Shed The Meds Program		
Membership CFA-PTO		
Kidzhitz – We Make Music		
COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY		
Spring Storytimes for Kids		
Let's Talk About Memoirs! Remembering Nelson A. Rockefellar		
Operation KidsafeP8		
Free Child Safety Event		

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Jack DiNoto, Trevor Fallon and Brent Greenberg.

**AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL **

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on **Tuesday, May 14th** at 8PM at the DO.

FACULTY LUNCHEON

The extraordinary luncheon presented to our staff was most sincerely appreciated and welcomed by all. It is such a wonderful treat each year and we all look forward to it and we are always pleasantly surprised by the most delicious dishes served. Thanks again to all of you who worked so hard to put it all together.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15PM unless it has been previously arranged or approved.

BAND REHEARSALS

4th grade band rehearsals will be held on the following dates: Tuesdays, May 14, 21 and 28, Thursdays, May 16 and 23. All rehearsals will start promptly at 8AM in the Band room. Students should bring their instruments and Essential Elements Books to every rehearsal. Attendance will be taken and is a requirement to participate in our Spring Concert at Lloyd Harbor School on May 30 at 7PM.

CHANGE IN DISMISSAL - FOR "PLAY DATES"

If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other child is aware as well as the other child's parent and the teacher.

FROM THE NURSE

Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through 9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website

Never miss a new post on the website! Sign up on the home page where you will see, "Follow this Blog" to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links on the home page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the "Easy Ways To Give" page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders

All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders via e-mail. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to confirm. On the bottom of all e-mails you can "manage your subscription" yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children's grades as well. Thank you.

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no extra cost to you.

LHS Vegetable Garden

We are looking for some parents to help with the vegetable garden. It would not be a big commitment. Any help we could get would be great! Please contact Augusta Reese <u>augustareese@verizon.net</u> Thank you!

CFA Membership Form

All incoming 7th grade parents are welcome to join the CFA-PTO (Citizens Faculty Association-Parent Teacher Organization) of the Cold Spring Harbor Jr. High School. Attached please find the form. Thank you!

Staff Appreciation Luncheon

Dear Volunteers, The Staff Appreciation Luncheon was an absolutely lovely day! The teachers were gleeful as they entered the room that was set up just to honor them. It was a special feeling. The food everyone donated was delicious & plentiful. So much so, that we were able to package leftovers and send staff home with yummy goodies. This community takes the word 'generous' to a whole higher level. Thank you to all of you and specifically to my team: Vaira Van Son, Liz Squicciarini, Ann Eble and Alison Faranello. With even more appreciation, Tricia Colon

LHS*PTG Parents Play

Thank you to our parents who came to play with the children today! The next Parents Play will take place on Friday, May 17th.

SHED THE MEDS PROGRAM

JUNE 1st, 2013

9:30-11:30

Cold Spring Harbor District Office Goosehill Rd, CSH

The Lloyd Harbor and Goosehill Green Committees encourage everyone to remove unused, expired, or unwanted medications from their homes. In so doing, this will reduce access to medications by children.

Thanks to the Suffolk County Sheriff's Office the Green Committees will be offering a safe way for residents to properly dispose of their unused medications. This is an environmentally safe alternative to disposing of medications in landfills, septic, or sewer systems, which can later damage the environment.

As an added green initiative we will also be collecting used batteries (aaa, aa, c, and d only) and plastic shopping bags.

Thank You, LHS Green Committee

Goosehill Green Committee



COLD SPRING HARBOR CFA-PTO

Citizen Faculty Association-Parent Teacher Organization

Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School

2013-2014 Membership & Family Directory

Please fill out this form to join the CFA-PTO of CSHHS - include your email address so that you will receive a digital copy of our school's family directory as well as email blasts, including 'Weekly Notes' and important reminders of school events and deadlines. PRINT CLEARLY!

Grade:
Grade:
Grade:
ail:
s going on at the Jr/Sr High School! on the first TUESDAY of the month at NOON! NG WILL BE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2013** hool! Join a Committee & Volunteer: School Beautification
Gardeners Needed
Literary Luncheon A Fun Fundraiser!!
Jr. High Dances & Events Volunteer at a Friday evening event
Helping Hands – I WANT to help but I just don't know how, when or where!!! Call me when you need extra help and I will be there (if I can!)
payable to CFA, in the amount of \$25.00 to:

24 Midland Street
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

The CFA uses 100% of the dues to fund school clubs and organizations, student publications,

Cultural Arts programs, and senior scholarships & awards. CFA's purpose is to promote the well being of all students, maintain

cooperation and close communication between the community and school and to encourage student interests.

GO GREEN! Family Directory will be sent digitally via email.

If you prefer a hard copy of the directory, they will be on sale to

CFA Members at Back to School Night for \$5.



KIDZHITZ PRESENTS THE FIRST ANNUAL HUNTINGTON IDOL COMPETITION

We are looking for our next Recording Artist to sing original or cover songs for our KidzHitz CD Release going into production January 2014.

Fifteen (15) kidz will be selected to compete during the Fall Festival in Heckscher Park in October 2013. The winner will receive ten (10) free vocal lessons and a recording contract with KidzHitz.

For consideration please submit your favorite cover song or original song in person and audition for our producers OR call our studio line to set up an audition. Auditions will be held on Saturday's between 12-3 at our studio located on: 304 Main Street Huntington Village N.Y. 11743

Phone: (631) 470-9788

Eligibility:

Cold Spring Harbor / Huntington School Districts Students ONLY!

KIDZHITZ - WE MAKE MUSIC

Cold Spring Harbor Library Spring Storytimes for Kids

Mother Goose

For children ages 13-24 months with adult Tuesdays @ 10:30 am Wednesdays @ 10:30 am May 14 - June 5

Toddler Time

For children ages 24-36 months with adult Thursdays @ 10:30 am Fridays @ 10:30 am May 16 - June 7

Preschool Storytime

For children ages 3-4
Tuesdays @ 2:00 pm
Fridays @ 11:30 am
May 14 - June 7

Book Discussions for Kids!

Book discussions encourage critical thinking and foster a love of reading in your child. Register your child for one of our many Youth Services book discussions. We offer programs for children in Kindergarten through 6th grade.

Registration for these programs is required, so call or stop by today!

Facts & Fun

For children in Kindergarten and $1^{\rm st}$ Grade. In keeping with the New York State Common Core guidelines, students will explore different topics through themed nonfiction reading and other fun activities.

Monday, May 13 @ 4:30pm - All about the Sun Wednesday, May 22 @ 4:30pm - In the Rainforest

Tasty Tales & Treats

For children in grade 2. A book discussion followed by the making of delicious treats!

Monday May 20th 4:30pm - Alvin Ho: Allergic to Birthday Parties!

From the Cold Spring Harbor Library's Information Services Department

Let's Talk About Memoirs!

with Author: Terry Walton Thursday, May 16th from

> 12pm - 2pm Bring a Bag Lunch!



Join us for a lunchtime round-table talk with local author Terry Walton about her experience writing her new memoir.

Hello, It's Me. A memoir of good events and some that seemed otherwise at the time...

Oreos and Dubonnet
Remembering Nelson A.
Rockefellar



Peter Kohler of Cablevision will Interview author Charles Holcomb.

Book signing to follow.

A behind-the-scenes look at one of New York's most colorful and influential governors.

Please Register: at the Cold Spring Harbor Library Information Services Desk, by phone or online (Library-Sponsored Programs Calendar).



Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center 95 Harbor Road Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 (631) 692-6820 www.cshlibrary.org

Operation Kidsafe Parent Notice FREE Child Safety Event

Free for every family,
Compliments of:
BMW of Oyster Bay
and
Westbury Toyota





FREE digital fingerprint and photo safety program. Specialized digital imagery equipment will only be in your area for a limited engagement! Did you know over 2,000 children are reported missing every day in the United States? Don't miss this opportunity to get your FREE Child Safety Kit, including digital fingerprints and photograph. Safety tips will help you set up a family safety action plan.

AREA DATES AND LOCATIONS:

DAY 1

DAY 2

BMW of Oyster Bay 145 Pine Hollow Rd.

Oyster Bay, NY 11771 (516) 922-5555

Seturday, May 18, 2013 10am-lpm Westbury Toyota 1121 Old Country Rd.

Westbury, NY 11590 (877) 331-6446

Sunday, May 19, 2013 11am-5pm

www.oysterbaybmw.com

What should you do first if your child was missing?

Find Out Now!

FREE 24HR RECORDED
"SPECIAL" INFO!

Call Now! 800-935-1097 Ext. 80

www.westburytoyota.com

How it Works: Operation KidSafe captures your child's picture and fingerprints using a digital video capture device, digital ink-less fingerprint capture device and specialized software. The captured data is assembled and a quality 8 1/2 x 11" printout is given to the parent. The parent can use the printout they receive to provide to law enforcement snywhere in the world to instantly aid in an investigation.



<u>NOTE:</u> No database or records of children are maintained.

The only record of the visit will go home with the parent for safekeeping.

All children 1 year and older and special needs adults are encouraged to attend.

Joh Usför2Days Offm&Safayl

Local Police and Fire Departments are invited and all services and activities are FREE for families.

For add'i information, please call:

Operation KidSafe

or your local sponsor.

Wedling Towns

EXPECT THE EXCEPTIONAL

For additional information, please calls Operation Kidistie: Toll Free: 866-962-5487 or your local sponsor. Local Schools and Organizations that agree to provide this information to parents are not endorsers of the program. They provide this strictly for informational purposes for parents.